
03.08.2022 -
 

SIAM Chapter BBQ

We invite you to a barbecue on Wednesday, July 3, from 5:30 PM. It will take place at the MPI garden (area near
the pavilions/tents), where we have space to party, eat, and play some games (frisbee, badminton,... feel free to

bring your own game!). We kindly request all participants from the university (who are not working at MPI) to make a note at the
reception when they enter MPI.

We will provide food (steaks/sausages, cheese, bread,...) and drinks. If you feel like bringing some salad, dessert, or other
food/snacks, you are encouraged to do so, but it is not necessary.

You can also bring along your colleagues, friends, or partner. Feel free to share the information with anyone who might be
interested in the event.

We are looking forward to seeing you there!
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